
 
 

 
 
Sailors, 
  
We got 13 races in on a beautiful Wednesday afternoon in light air conditions at Sharpe Cove. We felt like we were in the 
banana belt with the nice sunny weather as we had to strip off several layers because we were too warm. The last two 
weeks have spoiled us.  But, I do sense a C-Rig day coming our way in the near future. It was great racing conditions and 
competition to kick off the Wednesday January series. We could use a few more boats out on the water. Now is a good 
time to test out those modifications you have made to your boat and get it off the shop bench and in the water. 
  
Regards, 
Mike Doherty 
 


